
Good Morning, 
 
I am writing to object towards the application for Max Convenience Store on Clunie place.  
 
This would cause so many concerns and problems to the community.  
 
This shop is already selling vapes to children, well under the age and has lots of children standing 
outside the shop on a daily basis. 
 
I regret that I do not support this application at all, and I’m sure most of the local community feel the 
same way. 
 
Kind Regards 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


